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PGP Admissions Announcement (Overseas)

Overseas candidates are admitted through direct applications. Overseas candidates are

Indian nationals or foreigners with valid passport or travel document residing outside the

India and not in a position to take the Common Admission Test (CAT) conducted by the

Indian Institutes  of  Management  at  various  centers  in  India.  These  candidates  are

required to take the Graduate Management Aptitude Test (GMAT) and have an official

result reported to the Indian Institute of Management Bangalore (IIMB). The GMAT code

number for IIMB is 7036. Final selection is based on performance in GMAT, scholastic

achievement, work experience, and three letters of reference.

 

Click here for PGP Admissions (Overseas) Online Application 
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